
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

 

JUNE 18, 2025, 6:00 PM 
 

 

In accordance with the provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, of the Texas 
Government Code, notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the City Council of the City 
of Sanger, Texas, may take place on June 18, 2025 at 6:00 P.M. at the Uptown Rail Brewery, 
204 Bolivar Street, Sanger, TX 76266. 

City Councilmembers of the City of Sanger may be in a quorum for Region 8 TML Quarterly 
Meeting for a Legislative Update with Keynote Speaker: Bennett Sandlin, Executive Director 
with TML. There will be no action taken by the City of Sanger City Council. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION 

I certify that a copy of this meeting notice was posted on the bulletin board at City Hall is 
readily accessible to the general public at all times and posted on the City of Sanger website on 
June 11, 2025, at 2:45 PM. 

  /s/Kelly Edwards                                                
Kelly Edwards, City Secretary 
 

Sign interpretation or other special assistance for disabled attendees must be requested 48 
hours in advance by contacting the City Secretary’s Office at 940.458.7930. 


